Choir Memo

November 24, 2010

Upcoming Events
Ian Baillie Primary School

B. McCarthy and P. Hache
The choir is busy getting ready for all the upcoming events in December. It is certainly shaping up to be a very busy month!
Please mark these dates on your calendars at home. 

Each occasion the choir will be asked to wear black and white.

December 2- Choir will be singing at Region 7 Hospital at 11:00.

December 8- Choir will be singing at the District 16 Christmas concert at JMH from 4-7. Parents will be responsible for transportation to and from this event. 
December 15- IBPS Christmas Concert at JMH theater-10:00 o’clock.
December 16- IBPS Christmas Concert storm date-10:00 o’clock at JMH theater.
December 21-Choir singing at the Mount at 10:30-11:00 then back to the school for a pizza party! 

Parents are more than welcome to come to these events! 
